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Parent Consultations  
How far have 

you walked 

since  

Wednesday?  

 

How many points 

have you 

achieved so far?  

 

Having just checked the leadership 

board (Sunday at 6.30pm!) our 

school is in second place with 41,820 

points which is an amazing start.  We 

also have 351 players signed up for 

our school.  

 

Don’t forget to get signed up and 

earn points for our school.   

 

There are prizes that could be won 

for our school and for individual    

pupils/families.   

 

Check out the beat the streets     

website for more information.   

 

Let your child’s teacher know if you 

can’t find your card/fob.   

Due to the pandemic everything 

has had to be changed and be 

adapted this year as you are all 

aware.   

 

In the Autumn term the teachers 

contacted the parents they      

needed to speak to and provided 

everyone else with a written       

summary about how their child had 

settled into their new class.   

 

In the Spring term we were in      

lockdown and teaching most pupils 

remotely so no formal meetings 

were able to take place at that 

time.   

 

Therefore, we intend to hold virtual 

parents meetings at the end of this 

half term (week commencing 24th 

May) for all parents to have the 

opportunity to speak to their child’s 

class teacher.   

 

The days times and details will be 

sent out to all parents shortly, and 

everyone will have the opportunity 

to sign up for a convenient time.   

 

All meetings will be ‘Google Meets’ 

and further information and links will 

be sent out closer to the time, once 

everyone has signed up for an   

appointment slot.  

 

Towards the end of the year, before 

the pupils move up to their new 

classes the teachers will provide all 

parents with an End of Year Report 

including an overview about your 

child, targets for the core subjects 

and where they are currently    

working in line with their year group 

expectations.  

Beat the Street 

A huge WELL DONE to   

Lilly Firth,  

 

Alyssa Courtney-

May,  

 

Aadam Shah 

 

and  

Jacob Clarke  

 

who have all 

achieved their 

gold award on 

Mathletics.   

 

 

Keep up the fantastic work  

everyone!  

Gold Awards  

ITV News  
ITV news will be coming to our school 

to film and talk to some of our pupils 

about the Big Pedal and the          

importance of being active.   

 

It will hopefully be broadcast on   

Tuesday at 6pm!  

Big Pedal  

Don’t forget that the Big Pedal 

started today.  

 

We hope to see lots of our school 

community walking, cycling or 

scooting from home or at least 5 

minutes away from the school 

gates.  (This could also be another 

opportunity to earn more Beat the 

Streets points for our school!)   

 

  


